
Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

LETTER OF AGENCY

This letter is to serve notice that Washington Laboratories, Ltd is hereby authorized to act
on our behalf in connection with the Application for Equipment Authorization attached
herewith.

We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC
benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 862.
Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b) to the application is subject to denial of
federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits.

Huy Nguyen
Compliance Engineer


